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We would like to give a special thanks to the 

parents that donated cash to help offset the cost 

of purchasing gifts for the children’s Christmas 

party.  

Thank you!! 

Birthdays 

 
Sophia W. 1/1 

Everly S. 1/3 

Autumn B. 1/12 

Kh-Rhiana O. 1/15 

Katherine S. 1/16 

Diana B. 1/16 

John W. 1/19 

Miss Vanessa 1/21 

Kairi S. 1/23 

Gentry B. 1/23 

Miss Lauren 1/25 

Raven M. 1/26 

Reign W. 1/26 

Zara H. 1/29 

Alexander B. 1/31 
  

Themes 
 

Discovering Together 
 

Infants- Exploring New Things, Increasing 

Awareness of Environment, Engaging in Verbal and 

Nonverbal Interactions. 

 

Young Toddlers – Exploring New Things, 

Environmental Awareness, Increasing Interactions 

 

Older Toddler, Pre-School and Pre-K Counts – 

Exploring Our Feelings, Exploring New Things, My 

Friends and Me, Engineering Excitement 
 

Pre-K Kids Learning Center is closed 

Wednesday January 1st. 

 

Pre-K Counts does not have classes on 

January 1st,or January 20th. 

Offices 
 

The business office is in the 

lower building.  Miss Shirley is 

there from 7:30 am until 4:30 

pm. She is out of the office 

from 12 to 1 pm. 

 

Mr. and Mrs. Millers hours vary.  

 
If you need to make an 

appointment with Mr. Miller or 

Mrs. Miller, please stop and see 

Miss Shirley.  

  

Thank you.  
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                  Family Activity night 
Thursday January 16,2025 

6:00 to 7:00 pm 
 

Sign-up sheets will be in the lobby of both buildings. Last day to sign up is 

Friday January 10th.  This ensures that we have enough supplies.   
 

Thank you. 

REMINDERS 
❖ Please remember to bring in extra clothes 
that are weather appropriate for your child. 

❖ Even with the weather becoming colder and 
snowier, we still take the children outside daily 
(weather permitting).  This is a state (DHS) and 
(STARS) requirement.  Please send your children 
with coats, boots, gloves, and hats to keep them 
warm and safe.  
 

We would like to thank everyone that 

participated in the Salvation Army Angel 

Tree. 

All the gifts were turned into the 

Salvation Army. 

Thank you for making a child’s, Christmas 

extra special!!! 
 

 

 

Tax Statements 
 

 

2024 Tax Statements will be 

printed & handed out by the 

end of January. 
 

 
 

Please continue to check ProCare for 
messages.   

 
This is where we will notify you when 

your tax statements are ready, as 
well as other important things 

throughout the year. 
 

Thank you. 
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